KVHS Female Hockey Coach
 
KVHS is seeking a Female Hockey Coach beginning in the fall of 2018.
Interested candidates should possess:
1)      experience coaching Female Hockey,
2)      have or be willing to obtain applicable coaching courses (HNB and NBIAA coaching courses)
3)      the ability to work collaboratively with the school
4)      have knowledge of NBIAA policy (NBIAA website)
 
Please send your resume by Thursday June 14 to ernest.rice@nbed.nb.ca
Only short listed candidates will be contacted for an interview.
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